
Parent Teachers Meet Programme on 13/04/2021 

 

On the 13th of April, 2021, the Department of Botany hosted a significant event, the Parent-

Teacher Meeting (PTM) Program, to foster collaboration and communication between 

educators and parents. The primary goal of the PTM was to provide a platform for open and 

constructive dialogue between parents and teachers regarding the academic progress, 

behavior, and overall well-being of the students. Another objective was to address any 

concerns or queries that parents may have regarding their child's performance and learning 

challenges. 

Group sessions as well as individual meetings were arranged to discuss any specific concerns. 

Parents were given valuable feedback from the teachers regarding their child's progress and 

areas for improvement, along with practical strategies for supporting their learning journey at 

home. At the end of the meeting, parents were handed a feedback form, where they filled up 

the questionnaire diligently. 


